
🎾  G’day Tennis Mates! 🇦🇺  

Ready to shake off the winter chill and escape to sunnier climes? Well, 
pack your virtual bags because we’re off to Australia!


Join us for a Mid-Winter Drop-In as we cheer on the Australian Open at 
Odeen’s, where we’ll hoist a few pints, feast on some epic barbie, and 
bask in the warmth of good company.


OK, you won’t be hitting the courts, but you can still get some Aussie vibe! 
Whether you’re into BBQ or not, Odeen’s menu has a variety of dishes to 
keep everyone’s taste buds happy. It’s the perfect chance to catch up with 
your fellow tennis enthusiasts and bring a little summer to your winter.


And to further spice things up, a Mysterious Benefactor wants to treat 
each fellow player to a glass of beer or wine.


When? 
Friday, January 17


Time? 
7:00 PM

Where? 

Odeen’s at Oak Hills Park, 165 Fillow Street, Norwalk


It’s pay as you go - after the first drink anyway! No RSVP required, but it’d 
be aces if you let us know if you plan to swing by!


Cheers! 
The Tennis Friends of Oak Hills Park


